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Spring Term Topic: Once upon a time

/ Message \

Dear EY1 children and their families,

This half term the children have been enjoying learning new fairy tales in our ‘Once upon a time’ topic. We have read fairy tales such as Goldilocks
and the Three Bears, The Three Little Pigs and The Gingerbread Man. As we end the half term, I would like say a big well done to the children for
working hard and trying their best in school to follow the Golden Choices; Be kind and gentle, look after our things, listen carefully and Always try
your best. In addition, we would also like to thank you for your generous donations towards the Turkey and Syria disaster, each penny will truly help!

Next half term our new topic will be call ‘What will you be?. In this topic we will be exploring different occupations along with people who help us.

We hope you all have a nice break and we will see you soon,

QKennedg, Mrs Tedstone, Mrs Akthar, Miss Llanos
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Show and Tell

Bring in an object that represents a job role that
you are interested in for example handcuffs for
police, tooth brush for a dentist etc.. You could
draw or make your object if you don’t already

have one.




